
Report on Roots Tech  & Norwegian Lag Week  

in Salt Lake City, Utah 

 

Planners:   
Marilyn Sorensen, 
Elaine Hasleton, 
Ginny Wegenast, 
Shiela Andorfer, 
Millie Andorfer 
Gary Romsaas,  
Laila Christensen 
and  
Rich Williams 



Norwegian Family History Research 

at the Family History Library 
Why a Norwegian research week in SLC? 

It provides an opportunity for learning, 
research and sharing our cultural heritage.   

The week includes a get acquainted meeting, 
several special classes and  classes offered 
by the library.  

 Special assistance is available from the staff to 
work on brick walls, translate entries in 
the records and help working with the 
book collection.  

Most years someone from Norway attends 

Technology available to the researcher is 
excellent with technical guidance on 
request. 

Who should participate? 

     Lag genealogists, genealogy committee 
members,  lag family history researchers, 
persons interested in Norwegian 
genealogy 

Norwegian Research Week History 
• Five lag genealogists visited SLC in 1987 
• Trelag Pilot Week in 2006 
 

Three Year Fellesraad Project 
• First Bygdelag Week in 2007 
• Second Bygdelag Week in 2008 
• Third Bygdelag Week in 2009 
 

Norwegian Lag Week 
• Norwegian Lag Week in 2010—2020 

Virtual program only this year 
• 2021 Monthly zoom meetings with former 

participants.  Roots Tech was virtual   
 

Norwegian Lag Week Future 
Based on feedback Norwegian Lag Week (NLW) 

will follow Roots Tech each year. The week  is 
sponsored by those who attend and 
planners.  

 
Average Attendance ranges from 15 to 20 persons 



Hard at work in the library 





Connecting links 

with fellow lag 

week participants 

saying goodby til 

next year. 


